
 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

Just to make you aware that the, ‘Department for Education,’ have recently approved an online reading app called, 

‘Teach Your Monster to Read.’ A panel of experts have assessed the reading app and has deemed it as an effective 

learning tool for phonics and reading in Year R and 1.  

If your child enjoys technology and is sometimes reluctant to read, this might be an exciting way of encouraging them 

to develop a love for reading. Until Friday 28th February, the app is free to download. Please be aware that there is a 

charge for the app after this weekend.  

Why not download the app and take a look? 

The KS1 Team. 


